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Perry Township Board of Trustees  

Special Meeting Session 

July 16, 2024, 5:00 pm 

 

Call Meeting to Order 

Trustee Miller called the special meeting of the Perry Township Board of Trustees to order at 5:02 p.m.  

Discussion of Road Department Levy 

Trustee Nelligan stated they were looking at a 3.9 mill levy from a previous discussion, dropping the 

others and just going with the 3.9 mill.  

Law Director Matthews stated that the earliest the money would be available if the levy passed would 

be 2025.  

The discussion was had that the goal if the levy passed, would be to accomplish all the work in 10 years.  

The discussion was had on how they would present it to the public, such as a one mill replacement with 

a 2.9 additional versus a 3.9 new money levy.  The verbiage would lay it out to the public on the 

replacement and additional not to exceed 3.9 mills.  

No action was taken. 

 

Adjournment: 

The Board adjourned at approximately 5:32 p.m. 

Trustee Miller made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Trustee Nelligan. 

ROLL CALL: Mr. Miller, yes. Mr. DeChiara, yes. Ms. Nelligan, yes. 

 

 

              

Matt Miller, President            Craig Chessler, Fiscal Officer 

 


